
From: Clem, Sarah
To: "Ling, Jia"
Cc: Wise, Jim
Subject: RE: Arkansas 2016 Draft 303d
Date: Thursday, March 03, 2016 10:48:41 AM

Jia Ling,
 
Please contact Jim Wise for this information.  I am copying him on this email so he will have your
comment and address.
 
Best regards,
 

Sarah Clem
ADEQ Branch Manager
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
5301 Northshore Drive
North Little Rock, AR 72118
O: 501.682.0660
F: 501.682.0910
 
 
 
From: Ling, Jia [mailto:jia_ling@contractor.nps.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, March 03, 2016 9:14 AM
To: Clem, Sarah
Subject: Arkansas 2016 Draft 303d
 
Good Morning, Sarah,
 
I just downloaded the AR 2016 Draft 303d List and am experiencing some trouble tracking a
couple of assessment units. Specifically, I am looking at impairments within Buffalo National
River. The assessment units that I am interested in are AR-4J-11010005-027 (Big Creek) and
AR-4J-11010005-001 (Buffalo River).
 
According to my database, AR-4J-11010005-027 has a Dissolved Oxygen 303d impairment
in 2014 and AR-4J-11010005-001 is impaired for temperature.
 
Thank you for your help!
 
Regards,
Jia
--
Jia Ling
Research Associate
Colorado State University
7333 W. Jefferson St.
Lakewood, CO 80235
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(303) 969-2813



From: Ling, Jia
To: Wise, Jim
Cc: Clem, Sarah
Subject: Re: FW: Arkansas 2016 Draft 303d
Date: Thursday, March 03, 2016 11:35:20 AM

Hi Jim - thank you for the detailed response. It is greatly appreciated and exactly
what I needed.

Thank you both for responding so promptly!

Regards,
Jia

On Thu, Mar 3, 2016 at 10:32 AM, Wise, Jim <WISE@adeq.state.ar.us> wrote:

 

 

Jia Ling,

 

11010005-001-Lower Buffalo River, site name BUFR09, was listed as impaired for temperature in
2010, but was delisted in 2012.

11010005-027-Big Creek, site name BUFT18, was on the 2014 list for dissolved oxygen in 2014,
but is on the removed listings (draft) for 2016.

 

The 2010, 2012, and 2014 303(d) lists have yet to be approved by EPA.  Each one will have be
reviewed and approved by EPA in chronological order.

 

I hope this helps.

 

Jim Wise

wise@adeq.state.ar.us

682-0663
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From: Clem, Sarah 
Sent: Thursday, March 03, 2016 10:49 AM
To: 'Ling, Jia'
Cc: Wise, Jim
Subject: RE: Arkansas 2016 Draft 303d

 

Jia Ling,

 

Please contact Jim Wise for this information.  I am copying him on this email so he will have your
comment and address.

 

Best regards,

 

Sarah Clem

ADEQ Branch Manager

Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality

5301 Northshore Drive

North Little Rock, AR 72118

O: 501.682.0660

F: 501.682.0910

 

 

 

From: Ling, Jia [] 
Sent: Thursday, March 03, 2016 9:14 AM
To: Clem, Sarah
Subject: Arkansas 2016 Draft 303d

 

Good Morning, Sarah,

 



I just downloaded the AR 2016 Draft 303d List and am experiencing some trouble
tracking a couple of assessment units. Specifically, I am looking at impairments
within Buffalo National River. The assessment units that I am interested in are AR-
4J-11010005-027 (Big Creek) and AR-4J-11010005-001 (Buffalo River).

 

According to my database, AR-4J-11010005-027 has a Dissolved Oxygen 303d
impairment in 2014 and AR-4J-11010005-001 is impaired for temperature.

 

Thank you for your help!

 

Regards,

Jia

--

Jia Ling

Research Associate

Colorado State University

7333 W. Jefferson St.

Lakewood, CO 80235

(303) 969-2813

-- 
Jia Ling
Research Associate
Colorado State University
7333 W. Jefferson St.
Lakewood, CO 80235
(303) 969-2813


